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Comments: Logging, particularly clearcut logging, so close to both the Gospel Hump Wilderness Area and to the

North Fork of the Clearwater River should be prohibited, period!!

The weeds this will bring in on the new roads and new cuts, the destruction of undisturbed forest habitat (which

currently sequesters carbon for the good of the planet), and the removal of overstory trees, which currently

exchange CO2 for oxygen and provide migratory bird habitat, are all detrimental processes that will degrade this

area forever. For a foresters point of view, this are is home to the 3-toed woodpecker which helps rid forests of

tree pests naturally.

My friends and I think of this general areaas a prime place for recreation and relaxation.

 I am against this project for these and many other reseans. Please stop this destructive project from going

foward! 

Judy Ferguson


